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Stone, Derek

From: Shepherd, Tracey
Sent: 31 March 2015 14:04
To: Maidment, Hazel
Cc: Perryman, Gina; Love, Michelle; Turton, Pam
Subject: RE: AMENITY ON THE HIGHWAY LICENCE - SMILE  49 MARMION ROAD  

SOUTHSEA  PO5 2AT - UNIFORM REF: 15/02548/AMENIT

Dear Hazel. 

Referring to the photographs accompanying the application, the paving slabs shown are 
approximately 600mm square.  It can then be established that the existing footway width, 
consisting of 3.5 slabs from front wall of premises to front face of kerb, is approximately 2.1mtrs 
wide.  If the amenities take up 900mm in width the remaining footway width available to vulnerable 
pedestrians to negotiate the area/obstacles is 1.2mtrs.  A minimum footway width of 1.8mtrs is 
required to allow pedestrian movements through the area. 

The restricted footway clearance means that pedestrians will be encouraged into the carriageway 
with live traffic to negotiate the obstruction/obstacle.  This will increase the risk of pedestrians 
being struck by passing vehicles.  Considering this information I agree with Michelle's comments 
and suggest that the application is refused. 

I hope that this is of assistance. 

Kind regards, 

Tracey 

 (Senior IEng, FIHE) 

Traffic Engineer, 
Road Safety & Active Travel. 

Portsmouth City Council 
Civic Offices 
Guildhall Square 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire  PO1 2NE 

Tel:  023 9284 1312 
Fax: 023 9268 8341 

From: Maidment, Hazel  
Sent: 31 March 2015 11:49 
To:

 

Subject: AMENITY ON THE HIGHWAY LICENCE - SMILE 49 MARMION ROAD SOUTHSEA PO5 2AT - UNIFORM REF: 
15/02548/AMENIT 

I am writing to advise you that I have received an application from the proprietor of the above 
premises for permission to continue to provide highway amenities outside the premises. 
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The amenities consist of tables and chairs and are placed on the highway from 09:00 until 18:00 
everyday.   
 
The amenities have not changed or altered since last years application and the purpose of this 
email is to enquire if you have any objections to the renewal of the licence for a further one year 
period. 
 
If I do not hear from you by 14 April 2015 I will assume you have no adverse comments to make 
and I will issue the licence. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Hazel Maidment  
Licensing Assistant  
Portsmouth City Council  
Civic Offices  
Guildhall Square  
Portsmouth  
PO1 2AL  
T: 023 9283 4572  
F: 023 9283 4811  
E:    
www.portsmouth.gov.uk 
 




